



On The Hunt for New Committee Members

Project Numbat is looking for a new Chairperson and Secretary as the current position holders will be stepping down at the Aug/Sept AGM. We're also keen for a tech-minded person or graphic designer. If you would like to contribute to the running and direction of Project Numbat, please contact us.

Committee members need to commit to one meeting a month and have access to email. You don't have to know everything about Numbats, as we're looking for people who are productive and willing to have a go. Liking Numbats helps though. Contact info@numbat.org.au to find out more.

Cool Collars for 2012

For a third year in a row, we are running another fundraiser for radio-collars. Each year, wild or captive born Numbats are fitted with radio collars each year by the Department of Environment and Conservation to track their movments, gain important information on their dispersal in their habitat and their survival.

In November and December 2012, DEC will be fitting a number of Numbats with radio-collars. The Numbats will either by wild caught or bred at Perth Zoo for release.

We are giving you the opportunity to be a part of this important work by contributing to the cost of the radiocollars.

Each collar costs \$250 and for your contribution you will receive a certificate with a photo of the collared Numbat, its name, date of birth (if known), sex, weight of location.

All donations are tax-deductible within Australia.

If you would like to contribute, download the radio-collar fundraiser form from our website and send it in to us.

You will receive a letter of thanks and a receipt after we receive payment. Certificates will be sent in January 2013.



Rattle a Tin for Numbats

On Friday 6 July, Project Numbat volunteers will be in the City of Perth rattling tins for coin donations – and we need your help.

We're looking for volunteers to rattle a tin between 7am and 6pm (various times) on Friday 6 July and encourage people in the city to give generously to Project Numbat.

If you would like to help, or know someone who can, please contact us.



Bowled Over!

Our Australasian Society of Zoo Keeping Bowling for Numbats event on 22 March was a great success with over 50 people in attendance. We raised more than \$1500 on the night from ticket and raffle sales.

Other Bowling for Numbat events were held across Australia as part of the ASZK's annual fundraiser with half of the funds going to ASZK and the other half to Project Numbat. We are awaiting final tally of money raised and will notify members when it comes in.

Thank you to everyone who came along and to those people and organisations who donated prizes. Specifically thank you to Como IGA, South Perth Bowls Club, Captain Cook Cruises, Betterlife Health and Wellness Studio, Heard of a Bird, Armadale Reptile Centre, Matt Ilsley, Louise Kahler, Janet Reid, Petra Hancock and The Fabric Printer.

See more photos from the night on our website or Facebook page.





